
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We believe that parental involvement is crucial to the success of our students and our school 

community. We would like to encourage you to take an active role in our school by volunteering 

your time and talents. 

Volunteering offers you a wonderful opportunity to engage with your child's education and meet 

other families within our community. Whether it's helping in the classroom, organizing events, 

or assisting with extracurricular activities, your presence makes a significant impact. 

We are currently seeking volunteers for the following activities: 

• Reading programs 

• School events and fundraisers 

• Field trips 

• After-school clubs 

If you are interested in volunteering or would like more information, please feel free to contact 

us at school@example.com or call the school at (123) 456-7890. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to support our students and enhance their educational 

experience. Together, we can make a difference! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[School Name] 
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